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A Warm Welcome to a Joyful Beginning!

We are delighted to welcome you to a brand-new
academic year - a year full of wonder, learning,

laughter, and countless memorable moments!

A special welcome to all the new members who have
joined the Kindergarten family this year. 

We are excited to have you on this journey with us.
In this edition, take a peek into the joyful

happenings across our Kindergarten - from
exciting classroom activities to special

celebrations by our little stars.

We hope you enjoy reading and celebrating every
milestone with us!

Happy Reading!



Parent
Orientation

3rd June 2025 

We were delighted to welcome the
Kindergarten 1 parents to the Parent
Orientation session. The event began with a
warm and thoughtful address by our
Principal, Ms. Jyotsna Nair, who highlighted
the importance of maintaining consistent
daily routines and ensuring that children get
adequate sleep—both vital for their overall
development. What truly made the day
special was the engaging and collaborative
session that followed. Breaking away from the
traditional format, we invited parents to
participate in an interactive activity aimed at
building stronger connections between
families and the school community. It was
heartening to witness the enthusiasm and
energy with which our parents joined in,
setting a positive and promising tone for the
year ahead!

(Beginning the Journey, Together!)



KG1 
Re-opening Day

5th June 2025 
 Bright faces, curious eyes, and warm hugs
marked the beginning of a beautiful
journey for our Kindergarten 1 tiny tots.
The classrooms came alive with songs,
laughter, and cheerful chatter as the
children explored their new environment,
met their teachers, and began forming
new friendships. The day saw a
heartwarming transformation — worried
looks turned into happy smiles as parents
watched their little ones walk out
confidently, hand in hand with their class
teachers. With kindness, patience, and
joy, we embark on this journey together,
supporting every step our little learners
take as they begin their school life.

(A Joyful Beginning for Our Kindergarten 1 Stars)



KG2 
Re-opening Day

11th June 2025 

Our Kindergarten 2 students were
welcomed with familiar faces, joyful
smiles, and warm hugs as they
returned after their summer break. It
was heartwarming to see how quickly
they settled back into their
classrooms, reconnecting with friends
and teachers with such ease and
excitement. With confidence in their
stride and curiosity in their eyes, they
embraced the start of a new chapter—
ready to explore fresh lessons,
experiences, and adventures. Their
enthusiasm has set a cheerful and
positive tone for the year ahead, and
we look forward to seeing them grow,
learn, and shine.

(Welcome Back, Kindergarten 2)



Celebrating
World Music Day

20th June 2025 
( A Symphony of Joy and Learning)

Music is a universal language—one that brings
joy, creativity, and self-expression into a
child’s world. To celebrate World Music Day,
our young learners joyfully immersed
themselves in the magical world of rhythm and
melody.
Through lively songs, expressive movements,
and playful musical activities, the children
experienced the joy of making music together.
Along the way, they discovered how music helps
us express emotions, enhances coordination,
and strengthens memory.
It was a day filled with harmony, laughter, and
the pure delight of shared musical moments—a
beautiful reminder that music truly speaks to
the heart!



International
Yoga Day

20th June 2025 
(Little Yogis in Action)

 We celebrated International Yoga Day with
great enthusiasm and energy! Our young
learners turned into little yogis as they took
part in a joyful, fun-filled yoga session
specially designed just for them.
Exploring playful poses like Tree, Butterfly,
Cat-Cow, and Mountain, the children
stretched, balanced, and breathed their way
through the session with bright smiles and
cheerful hearts. Through movement,
mindfulness, and moments of calm, our tiny
tots experienced the true magic of yoga. It
was a beautiful celebration of balance,
focus, and inner peace—planting the seeds
for healthy habits and happy minds!



Field Trip
to TISB

11th June 2025 
(Exploring the World, One Step at a Time....)

The much-awaited Kindergarten Field Trip to
TISB was a delightful day filled with fun,

laughter, and lasting memories. Right from
the cheerful bus ride, where children sang
songs with excitement, the day was off to a

joyful start. 
On reaching the destination, the little ones

enjoyed a delicious breakfast before
exploring the beautiful green surroundings
and vibrant play areas. They played freely

under the open sky, soaking up the sunshine
and sharing happy moments with their

friends. From running around and laughing
together to discovering the simple joys of

nature, the children truly embraced the spirit
of the day. It was heartwarming to see our

kindergarteners bond with their peers, enjoy
every moment, and create cherished

memories in a setting full of joy and wonder.



KG2 Learning Center
(Exploring the World of Phonics!)

Our KG2 students eagerly dove into their
very first Learning Centre session, themed
‘Phonic Words’—and the classroom was
buzzing with excitement!
Children engaged in six interactive, hands-
on activities, each thoughtfully designed to
strengthen their phonics skills in fun and
meaningful ways. Activities like ‘Match Me
Right’, ‘Let’s Compose Words’, ‘Roll and
Read’, ‘Fill in the Missing Letters’, ‘Read
and Draw’, and ‘Peg the Word’ offered rich
opportunities for exploration and learning,
catering to a variety of learning styles.
It was truly inspiring to see our young
learners so immersed—blending sounds,
building words, and most importantly,
having fun as they developed essential
early literacy skills!

4th July 2025



KG1 Learning Center 4th July 2025(Fine Motor Skills: Little Hands, Big Skills!)

Our KG1 students participated in their
very first Learning Centre session with
great excitement and enthusiasm! The
chosen theme, ‘Fine Motor Skills,’ aimed
to enhance hand-eye coordination and
strengthen finger muscles through a
variety of fun, hands-on activities.
These engaging tasks not only supported
physical development but also wove in
important math and literacy concepts,
fostering meaningful cross-curricular
connections and deeper understanding.
It was an absolute joy to watch our
young learners explore, create, and
discover—using their little fingers to
make learning both playful and
purposeful!



KG2 Learning Center 11th July 2025(Myself’ – A Special Day of Discovery and Joy!)

Our KG2 children recently took part in an
exciting Learning Center session centered
around the theme ‘Myself’. What made this
experience even more special was the presence
of our enthusiastic parents, who were invited to
join in and witness the joy of interactive learning
in action. The young learners engaged in a
variety of hands-on, creative activities that
encouraged both fun and concept-building.
Highlights included a word puzzle, shaping body
parts using play dough, constructing a human
figure with different geometric shapes, and an
enjoyable activity focused on personal hygiene.
The session concluded with a heartwarming
surprise — our little stars sang a special song for
their parents, filling the room with smiles and
pride. This memorable session beautifully
blended creativity, learning, and parental
involvement, making it a truly enriching
experience for all.



The 79th Independence Day was
celebrated with immense enthusiasm
and patriotic fervor by our Early
Learners. Dressed in vibrant tricolor-
themed outfits, the little ones
brought the spirit of the nation alive
with their joyful presence.
The school auditorium echoed with the
sound of patriotic songs as all the
Early Learners gathered for a short
yet heartwarming program. The
children performed delightful dances
—both to timeless classics and
contemporary patriotic tunes—that
stirred pride and emotion among
students and teachers alike.

Independence Day
Celebrations

14th August 2025        (Celebrating Freedom, the Kindergarten Way!)



Independence Day
Celebrations

14th August 2025  (Celebrating Freedom, the Kindergarten Way!)

Adding to the festive spirit,
themed art activities were

organized, allowing
children to express their

love for the country
through creativity. 

The celebration was a
beautiful blend of

learning, expression, and
national pride, leaving

lasting memories in young
hearts.



Value-In-Focus
Courtesy

     June’ 2025     

(Courtesy is kindness in action....)

At the heart of meaningful relationships
and personal growth lies a strong value
system. To nurture this in our young
learners, we continue with our ‘Value-In-
Focus’ initiative, where each month,
children explore and practice a core value.
For the month of June, our focus was on
COURTESY.  Through engaging stories,
thoughtful discussions, and daily
interactions, children discovered the power
of kindness, politeness, and respect.
It was truly heartwarming to witness
courtesy in action—not just spoken, but
demonstrated through their everyday
behavior. Our classrooms came alive with
gentle words, kind gestures, and respectful
interactions, as children brought this
beautiful value to life.



Value-In-Focus
Empathy

     July’ 2025     

(See with your eyes, listen with your heart!)

Through engaging stories, thoughtful
discussions, and imaginative role-play,
the children learned what it means to
understand and share the feelings of
others. They discovered that simple
actions—like listening carefully,
offering a helping hand, or saying a kind
word—can make a big difference in
someone’s day.
Our teachers supported this learning by
modeling caring behaviors and
encouraging gentle, respectful
conversations. These daily practices
helped the children strengthen their
friendships and build a more
compassionate classroom community.



Term 1 PTMs 23rd - 31st July 2025 
(Partners in Every Little Step!)

The Term 1 Parent-Teacher
Meetings provided a valuable
opportunity for meaningful
connection and collaboration.
 During these sessions, teachers
shared thoughtful insights into
each child’s academic progress,
social interactions, and emotional
well-being. They also offered
personalized suggestions to
support every child’s continued
growth, both in and out of the
classroom.

Parents were encouraged to
share their perspectives, ask
questions, and express any
concerns, fostering a strong
partnership built on trust and
open communication.
This collaborative approach
reflects our ongoing
commitment to each child's
holistic development—laying a
strong foundation for their
future learning and success.



Humour In-Campus
(Where Giggles Grow Every Day!)

While singing 
the numbers 

song, a KG1 child 
asked the teacher,

“Why does every school
have different songs

when the numbers are
the same?”

The teacher was
explaining the functions

of lungs. A KG2 child
raised his hand and said,

“so, the lungs help us
take out all the dirty air
from our body; just like
washing machine takes
out the dirt from our

clothes "

A KG1 child asked
the teacher, “Why

don’t I and my elder
sister go home

together? Ma’am,
can you inform her
teachers that she

has a younger
brother.”
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